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UPDATE ON INVESTIGATIONS ON DIRECTOR 

 

 
Unless otherwise defined, all capitalised terms used herein shall bear the same meanings as ascribed to them 
in the Announcements (as defined below). 
 
The Board of Directors (“Board”) of H2G Green Limited (the “Company”, and together with its subsidiaries, the 
“Group”) refers to: 
 
(i) its announcements dated 31 October 2022 and 23 November 2022 relating to the Legal Proceedings 

commenced against, inter alia, Mr Lim Shao-Lin (“Mr Lim”), the Executive Director and Chief Executive 
Officer of the Company, by Yu Huajie, who was convicted and sentenced to imprisonment for providing 
false information in his declaration to the Ministry of Manpower (“MOM”) in his employment pass 
application (based on the news articles referred to in the Company’s earlier announcement of 31 October 
2022); and 
 

(ii) its announcement dated 26 September 2023 relating to the investigations by the MOM on Mr Lim for an 
offence(s) under Section 22(1)(d) of the Employment of Foreign Manpower Act 1990 of Singapore, 

 
(collectively, the “Announcements”). 
 
Further to the Announcements, the Board wishes to update that it has been informed by Mr Lim that an officer 
from the MOM had contacted Mr Lim to inform him that the court session originally fixed for 5 October 2023 has 
been deferred till such later date to be scheduled. Accordingly, Mr Lim will provide updates to the Nominating 
Committee and the Board as and when there are material developments. 
 
The Company will make further announcements as and when there are material developments on the matter. 
 
Shareholders and potential investors are advised to exercise caution when dealing in the shares of the Company. 
Persons who are in doubt as to the action they should take should consult their stockbrokers, bank managers, 
solicitors, accountants or other professional advisers. 
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Tay Shui Wen 
Non-Executive Chairman and Independent Director 
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